
 

Dear Parents, 

 

On behalf of the staff and students of Sanskriti School, I 
would like to invite you to grace the occasion of the Senior 
School Student Council investiture ceremony. 

The Student council is a true representative of the Sanskriti 
school student body and is elected and invested with the 
responsibilities of upholding the strong values that the 
school lives by. 

The ceremony is on Tuesday, April 23, 2019 at 9:00 am. We 
are looking forward to having you in our school to witness 
your ward being administered the oath of office. 

 

Warm regards 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms Richa Sharma Agnihotri 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

The Principal, Staff and Students of 

Sanskriti School 

request your presence at the 

Investiture Ceremony 

on 

Tuesday, April 23, 2019 

 at 9:00 am 

in the 

School Auditorium 

 

 


